Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Goldberg, Dave
Subject: RE:
Hello Dave,

My time has been diverted by changes in the regulatory environment, and we’re too close to the holidays to schedule
this month. | have reviewed my supervisors schedule and selected a date in mid-January. As my supervisor is out of the
office today | am unable to confirm the time/date, and | can’t verify that her schedule is up to date. My supervisor is
aware that I've pushed this back, so | am confident we can arrange a meeting in January.

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

From: Goldberg, Dave [mailto:Dave.Goldberg@rolls-royce.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 7:49 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject:

Hello Keith,

Just was in need of an update regarding our request for a meeting. Again, we will be happy to come to your office and
meet to discuss the Rolls-Royce Site. In attendance would be Colleen Liang from Port of Oakland, Yane Nordhav from
Baseline Consultants, Myself and Kyle Flory of PES Environmental. When we last discussed the request for meeting, you
had indicated that the request was in works? | have to inform the Team and my Management staff regarding progress of
this request, so if you can let me know status it would be much appreciated!

Thanks!
Dave

Dave Goldberg

Facilities HS&E Specialist

Rolls Royce Engine Services Oakland
(510) 615-5095 Office

Cell (510) 507-1452 Cell
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